
                  Wendy L. Lynema 
IPDP - Liaison 

 

Bulletin 
 

 
 

Greetings Ladies, 
 
This will be short.  I have been quite busy with updating the donor rules and getting 
them to Nancy by the due date. 
I’ve also been updating all the paper forms that are used in judging and making sure 
that they are put on a thumb drive and available to print as needed for those who 
follow. 
 
I passed out some information sheets with regard to the Honors and Awards program 
to those on the committee at Spring SEC. 
I’ve also passed out the same to any donors who were present.  Those who were not 
present at SEC should have gotten the same information sheet.  If you have not 
received it as of yet you should be getting it soon, I have to locate several people’s 
address. 
With this sheet I am inviting ALL donors to participate the extent explained on the 
information sheet, should they wish to do so. 
 
I need to advise you that we will be trying something NEW this year.  I will be 
asking that ALL pictures be HELD until the end of the program.  Kathy will be 
available for all pictures at the end of the program. This will allow the program to 
proceed a little quicker and those not interested in waiting or watching the photo 
shoot will have the opportunity to leave at the end of the program. 
 
I WILL be holding you all to this so we can properly test this and see how it 
works and if we like it. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Wendy 

IPDP 


